Good Afternoon Families,

[bookmark: _GoBack]This past spring, every water source in every school in Nova Scotia, including ours, was tested to determine whether the lead and copper levels in the water met new Health Canada Guidelines. The results of this testing can be found in two places:

1. Provincial government website at: www.ednet.ns.ca/water-test-results . 
1. Halifax Regional Centre for Education (HRCE) website at: www.hrce.ca/water-test-results . 

The provincial website has information for every school in Nova Scotia. The document on the HRCE website contains an additional column “Next Steps” which will be updated as work progresses for any water source that tested above the Health Canada guidelines.

No matter the results, students and staff will continue to access drinking water through the current water stations as fountains are inaccessible during COVID-19. Even for those schools where every water source falls within the guidelines.

Please reach out if you have any questions.

Nancy
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